
A new McDonalds’ drive-thru restaurant

Clayton-le-Woods 

Welcome
McDonald’s have exciting plans to bring a new, 
modern restaurant to Clayton Green Business 
Park - including a drive-thru service.

We are delighted to be bringing forward these 
proposals and believe that our new restaurant 
will make a great addition to the community.

We want to hear what you think about our proposals 
and there are a range of ways to find out more and 
have your say. Read on for more information.

120 new, local jobs

More than £60,000 in business rates 
to fund local services

Regeneration of a prominent 
public house site

£
We have launched a dedicated website 
for residents to review our plans and have 
their say. Please visit:
www.mcdonaldsconsultation.co.uk/
clayton-le-woods

A new McDonald’s restaurant would  
represent a significant investment in  
the local community.

Each McDonald’s Restaurant provides  
around 120 new, local jobs with career 
progression opportunities for local people. 
The restaurant would also be liable for around 
£60,000 in business rates which would  
be payable to West Lancashire Council.  
This money could be used to help support 
local services.

Finally, our high-quality, sustainable  
and modern design would complement  
the existing development at Clayton Green 
Business Park and enhance local food choices. 

Read more about how to give your views overleaf.



Other ways to get in touch:
Our project team will be on hand, monitoring
several communication channels during the 
application process:

0800 298 7040   

feedback@consultationonline.co.uk  

Please use any of these to get in touch with
any questions or comments you may have.

Please ensure your feedback reaches us by
Friday 19th January to ensure it can 
be considered.

Our site in 
Clayton-le-Woods
Our proposed site is located near 
the primary access to Clayton Green 
Business Park and will replace the 
existing Beaumont public house.

We believe that this is the perfect 
location for a McDonald’s as it is:

•• Well-connected on the local 
highway network

•• In close proximity to other 
businesses who would benefi t 
from a nearby McDonald’s

••      Redeveloping an existing 
public house site

Find out more and have 
your say
We want to hear from you!

There are a number of ways to get in touch 
and give your views:

Reply slip
Please complete the enclosed reply slip 
and return to us in the Freepost envelope

Read more online
We have launched a dedicated project 
website at: 
www.mcdonaldsconsultation.co.uk/
clayton-le-woods

Scan me 
to visit our 

website
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